
I wish to lodge a submission relating to the variation to the Territory Plan D343.  
I do not agree with the proposal to reduce the block size required for subdivision. 
This will irreversibly alter the existing amenity of suburbs affected by Mr Fluffy 
homes present among them. 
 
I believe that the proposal is internally    flawed in that it will be impossible 
to carry out subdivision of blocks while maintaining the amenity of neighbouring 
residences. The two things are mutually exclusive.  
 
David John Evans.  
 


